
 
“With the holiday season in full swing I thought it would be the 

perfect time to send an update on Bella. She joined our family on 
March 4, 2014. 

Bella continues to live life to the fullest! We are so grateful to have 
found her. We continue to shower her with love. She doesn’t ask for 

much. When we first adopted Bella she was a bit of a runner, 
however over the years she became so attached that we cannot go 

anywhere without her. (And that’s perfectly fine with us.) 

This year has been very difficult for our family. If you are reading this 
and considering adoption I would like to assure you that there may 

come a time when you will actually need them more than they need 
you. Our Bella has provided so much unconditional love and 

comfort and we are so grateful to have her.  

For 2025, we wish for perfect matches and forever homes for the 
those that find themselves in need of shelter. We also wish the 

Board of Directors, staff and volunteers health and happiness as 
they continue to work tirelessly to make a difference! And for those 

who choose to rescue/adopt we hope your lives are changed 
forever.” 


